NEEDED: SCHOOL & CLASSROOM VOLUNTEERS! We need your help! The
lead parent for each classroom will need help both inside and outside the classroom this

year. Whether you are attending parties, sending supplies, typing up publishing center books for
your class or volunteering at Grandparents Day, every little bit helps. Please click HERE to fill
out a brief form to be added to your classroom and school-wide lists. (Volunteer Clearances
through the district office are required to volunteer inside the school and are done separately

from this form.) DEADLINE: OCTOBER 2ND. Thanks for your help!


https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgoo.gl%2Fforms%2FirOUKGt4C4tlJ2R02&data=02%7C01%7CHarmerK%40PASD.com%7C6ff738f64f5d4b4c235a08d4f8c00843%7C48b90d3ac3e64611a5663110a9cbb065%7C0%7C0%7C636406951053155273&sdata=npLRMQeV6v9JhB7UumwvP33qi43Ja%2FLqUCqxBpZJIpQ%3D&reserved=0

